
 

Notes to Parents May 1st  
 

Spring Drama Production- MULAN will be presented this 
May 15th, 16th, and 17th at the High School.  Tickets will be 
$3.00 and are available from your Site Coordinator and 
on-line.  The evening shows on the 15th and 16th will begin 
at 7:00pm and the Saturday matinee will begin at 2:00pm.  
Come out and support your favorite actor/ actress! 

 
Leeds Avenue Spring Cleaning Project- On Friday May 
23rd the Leeds Avenue students will be cleaning the 
outdoor campus and surrounding street sides to spruce 
things up for the spring and summer seasons.  Any and all 
parent/ family volunteers are welcome to come join in our 
efforts.  The project will run from 3:00pm-6:00pm and 
light snacks will be provided.  We are also looking for 
donations of trash bags and/or gloves for the clean-up. 
 
Summer Registration- Please register for our FREE 
summer program.  Forms are available online or from 
your Site Coordinator.  The Program will run from July 7th 
–August 14th.  Registration is due by May 23rd. 
 
Middle School Half Days- During NJASK half days the 
program will still be in operation.  We will begin 
immediately after school lets out and run until our normal 
6:30pm time. 

 

Project Director – Shaner Brown - 609- 335-9033 Email: brown.shaner@pps-nj.us 
Administrative Assistant – Sheltrenia Jones – 609-383-6800 ext. 3074 Email: jones.sheltrenia@pps-nj.us 

801 Mill Road Room A-312 – Pleasantville, NJ 08232 

The C.A.R.E. Program is funded in entirely with federal funds from Title IV, Part B, and 21st Century Community Learning 
Centers program in the No Child left Behind Act of 2001.  Our Award is then dispersed through the New Jersey Department of 
Education. 
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